
                        
 
 
From: SO-MS Joseph L. Nemeth      21/FEB/2017 
 
 
To: DCDR Butch Willette  
      VCDR Howard Sprow 
      SO-SR Barry Rice 
 
 
SO-MS Report  
 
 
So far in 2017 I’ve been working with ADSO-MA Andy Cardwell to get a better connection with Sector NC 
to assist in their mission. I have also had a few conversations with Captain Hill OIC Sector NC. We are 
currently discussing an idea to support them with a enviromental protection program. We hope that if they 
see an effort on the part of local auxiliary they will open the doors to working together more often.  
 
I also have a meeting scheduled in March with the Sector inspections officer to see if we can be of any 
assistance. More information will folow as I find out. 
 
 
 
V/R 
SO-MS Joseph L. Nemeth 
 


